
Submitter: Aketzalli Pelaez 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Education 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3444 

I'm worried there are little to no resources for more charter schooling in the woodburn 

area. Private schooling in the area is also limited to one middle school in particular. 

I'm concerned where we will have to settle for middle school when my child leaves k-

5. I enjoy smaller group settings for my child that are capable of giving her focused 

attention. It is momentous to have my child in a school uniform and not anguished 

about clothing trends. I love that Woodburn Arthur Academy has taught my child 

about rules and structure. Charter schooling has provided a safe culture and an open 

space without fear to learn. I would like to see bigger funds to this learning 

environment. 


